
 

 

 

 

30th March 2020 

 

UPDATE: COURSE CLOSED 
 
  

 

The Board wishes to advise that on advice from Golf Australia and Golf NSW that Long Reef 
Golf Club will be closing at midnight tonight. 
 
Members are asked not to visit the course and practice during this closure. 
 
We hope that this will not be for an extended period and will keep you updated by the 
website and emails. 
 
Peter and the course staff will continue to maintain the course in preparation for re-
opening. 
 
With this in mind the special COVID-19 measures concerning subscriptions will come into 
force after 14 days of closure. The Board decided that if the course is shut for a period 
longer than 14 days due to COVID-19 then the subscription year will be extended for the 
period of closure. For example: the course has now closed and if it re-opens on the 1st 
August the subscription year will then commence on that date and finish on 31st July 2021. 
From that point and all years following, that will be the subscription year.  
 
The White Rock Café will now close effective immediately until further notice. 
 
Administration will be open Tuesday 31st March, Wednesday 1st April & Thursday 2nd April 
between 9am – 4pm. The Club will then be closed till further notice. After that time 
reception can still be contacted on 99718113 for any enquiries. 
 
Members who have Clubs in the storage facility are asked to remove them ASAP. If the Pro 
shop is unattended then please attend reception. 
 
Thank you for your continued understanding and cooperation in these difficult times. 
 
Stay safe and stay well 
 
Steve Twigg 
President 
 


